Laura Schumi

From: “ '

Sent: Tuesday, July 10, 2018 10:42 AM
To: Candice Benner
Subject: concerns re: variance

July 10,2018

Concerning Notice of Development Variances Permit #2000-74 DVP
No 200-74

Big concerns regarding the property of 643 Swansea Point Rd.

An inspection was conducted by CSRD September 12, 2007 when the
garage was under construction. The owner was informed by letter of
CSRD regultaions via a letter. File 40700037.

The letter was dated September 19, 2007.

‘Now there is not a building on that property that has legal setbacks.

" This variance only adresses some of the concerns.

Why are these variances even being considered??

When there are rules is this not the reason to comply?

Yours trul




